To: Rhonda Burton
From: Chuck McGee, Technology Department
Date: 02-23-2018

Subject: Intent to purchase notification to local paper

Rhonda,

| need the following information published for 2 consecutive weeks in the local
newspaper.

“To all interested bidders, Stone County School District is accepting bids for upgrades to
its wireless access network at Stone High School. The district plans to upgrade its
existing wireless network controller and add 30 additional wireless access points
throughout the high school campus. These upgrades are needed to support the
increased number of wireless computing devices currently being used by students and
staff. Detailed information concerning the requirements associated with this bid can be
found here:

http://stoneschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/SHS-Wireless-Upgrade-Bid-
Narrative-2-23-2018.pdf

O Mo

Chuck McGee
Director of Technology

Stone County Schools





